
From: JAMES LINEBERRY
Sent: 11/16/2015 12:29:33 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Benji Lineberry in regards to Blocking and Cancelling Syrian 
Refugees relocation to Spartanburg, SC

Good Morning Gov. Haley

Well, lets try Good Afternoon, since it is 12:13pm.

I, am Benji's father.  I served in the U.S. Navy during the Vietnam War.  I taught 
public school for 37 years and retired in '08 from Spartanburg High School 
(Odyssey World History / European History / AP World History / AP European 
History / MODERN WARFARE for seventeen years at SHS).  I have continued 
teaching at Spartanburg Community College, this I started doing in 2002 through 
the present semester and beyond!!!!

I, too, would like to voice (type) my concern over these so-called strapping 
young gents being considered as refugees and being resettled amongst our very 
own citizens.  This is a major step in the strategic planning of ISIS to use this 
ploy as an over-sized T R O J A N horse.  It doesn't take a rocket scientists to 
figure this one out.  Besides the so-called moderate Muslims will go along with 
this ploy, because they too view this as a step to eradicate our culture, our way 
of life, our belief in Christianity, our support for Israel, our freedoms, our 
Constitution (and it ain't going to take a backseat to Sharia - PERIOD!!!).

STOP IT, NOW!!!   No more infiltrators, especially when our so-called 
government agencies can't even screen them, much less offend them for PC 
sake.........Now, where would this country be if PC had been in place in '41-
'45?????  Sprachaun zee Deutch, or maybe practice a little Hari Kiri!!!! 



STOP IT, NOW!!!! No more of these so-called refugees that ain't 
refugees......Ever heard of Islamic Fundamentalistic Jihadist TERRORIST?    
And our so-called government is letting them in.  Unbelievable that so many in 
Washington are asleep at the wheel.  Washington and Jefferson and ole Ben 
are spinning in their graves!

STOP IT, NOW!!!! No refugggggggggggggeeeeeeeee resettlement in South 
Carolina.  PERIOD!!!!!!!

Disgruntled citizen of South Carolina, in Pauline,  BEN LINEBERRY

  _____  

From: Benjamin_Lineberry@qs1.com <Benjamin_Lineberry@qs1.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 11:50 AM

To: NikkiHaley@gov.sc.gov

Subject: Benji Lineberry in regards to Blocking and Cancelling Syrian Refugees relocation 

to Spartanburg, SC

 
Governor Haley,

Hello my name is Benji Lineberry and I am a resident of Pauline, SC we are in Spartanburg 
County, South Carolina. I want to voice my concerns over the possibility
of Syrian Refugees relocating to Spartanburg County. I along with many other Spartanburg 
County Residents are against this relocation and settlement and see this 
as an infringement on our Rights as United States Citizens. The Safety of my Children, our 
Family and our Friends including Local Residents should come first and
this could possibly endanger us if a Radical Group were to be implanted within these Refugees 
and not monitored. Please Consider this as we voted for you and
would like for you to listen and consider our requests as American Citizens. Thank you for your 
time and attention.

All the best,

Benji Lineberry

QS1 Data Systems

Pharmacy Technician

201 West St. John Street


